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The Black 
and Gold

June 2021    

Dear Highland School Community,
 Thank you for another “interesting” and productive school year. In the 
midst of the pandemic - and all of that turmoil - our students, staff and com-
munity faced adversity and helped make this year successful.  I can’t thank 
everyone enough for your endless hours of volunteering, chaperoning, or-
ganizing, donating and doing whatever was necessary to support students—
both at home and at school.  Special thanks to our entire staff who, as usual, 
went above and beyond the call of duty to provide whatever was necessary 
to add to our students’ already rich school experience. That experience could 
not occur without the endless energy, skills and devotion of the entire High-
land staff - Food Service, Maintenance, Substitutes, Para-Educators, Mrs. 
Randall, Mrs. Frei, Mr. Weeks, Coaches,  and Teachers...  Thanks and well 
done to an incredible group of professionals.
 
 I would also like to thank Mr. Heath and Mrs. Frei for their many years 
of commitment and service to our School and community.  We all wish them 
well in their retirement. You both leave our school with a huge void that will 
not be easy to fill.
 
 A final word to our Highland students:  Thank you for all your hard 
work throughout the school year.  I am so honored to be your principal; you 
make me proud to be a Highland Husky/LC Eagle.  You keep me laughing 
and young at heart.  I am grateful for your joy, astute insights and amazing 
talents.  Best wishes to our graduating Seniors whom I will miss greatly—
please come back and visit.  Everyone have a safe and happy summer break.
Until next school year, here’s wishing you a summer of joy, laughter and 
learning.

    Respectfully,
     Mr. Fred
 

Principal’s Piece
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High School Science - Mrs. Davis

In The Classroom

Science classes are ending the year strong. Earth Sci-
ence will be launching rockets.  Chemistry is making 
fireworks. Life science is learning about mimicry in 
nature.  6th grade is learning about space. Physical 
science is working on light and reflection. Biology is 
working on digestion, and Anthropology is finishing 
cultural studies with Egyptian and Greek cultures.

Senior Field Trip

On May 7th, the Senior class visited Little Moose Prints in Troy, Idaho and 
Mike’s Mechanical in Lewiston, Idaho. During their tour at Little Moose Prints, 
they learned the process of how screen printing works and how to put the 
images onto  shirts. Highland ordered their FFA Sweatshirts from Little Moose 
Prints!  The owner of  Little Moose Prints also shared many facts about run-
ning a business. Next the class went to Mike’s Mechanical and learned about 
the different jobs they offer and learned about the tools they use in the shop. 
Thank you to both companies!
      Written  by Josh McCorkle
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HUSKY PRIDE!!

Fourth Grade - Mrs. Horrocks

Highland 4th Graders have had a busy spring! This picture was 
taken down in Lawyer’s Canyon the day we released 96 Steelhead 
into the creek. The kids are excited knowing their fish will hopeful-
ly make it to the Clearwater River and eventually the Pacific Ocean 
and back.
On May 20th , the 4th and 5th Grade took their jet boat trip into 
Hells Canyon with Killgore Adventures. We want to thank everyone 
for your support and help in making this trip possible.

We are still fundraising and would love it if you’d check out
boonsupply.com and see if there’s anything you can’t live 
without. The link to our online sales is #241440 or can be 

found under Highland Elem. 4th grade.
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Welcome the 2021 - 2022 Chapter Officers and Leadership 
Team.

President - Keira White
Vice-President - Cheyanne Brown
Secretary: Chani Brammer
Secretary: Kalei Smith
Treasurer: Payton Crow
Reporter: Katie Goeckner
Reporter: Emily Dau
Sentinel: Ty Goeckner
Parliamentarian: Trenton Wren
Historian: Sydney Shumaker

Leadership Team Committee Chairs:
Emalissa Espinosa, Caristae Robinson, Olivia Antone, Allison Kinzer, 
Hannah Smith

The group will be working toward continuing the culture of success 
for our Ag Ed program and FFA Chapter.

Raina Frei

Bill Heath

Happy 

Retirement!

Club Corner
FFA 
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BPA

2021-2022 Highland Craigmont BPA Officers

President: Caristae Robinson
Vice President: Cheyanne Brown
Treasurer: Katie Goeckner
Secretary: Kalei Smith
Reporter: Keira White

The 2021-2022 officer group is really excited to bring new 
programs into the Highland-Craigmont BPA including more 
community service activities.  They will be putting on a T Shirt 
Personalization fundraiser this fall during basketball and foot-
ball seasons.  More details coming this fall!  3 out of the 5 of-
ficers will be traveling to Dallas next spring to compete in the 
Open Events in the National Leadership Conference! 
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A word of advice for Underclassman:
Be respectful to the teachers and don’t be a quitter.

How have you changed since freshman year?
I have become a better leader and more social

Your Senior Quote
“Anything that is free is worth saving up for”

What or who motivated you the most during high school and why?
Taiylor Crea motivated me the most because we always compete in everything.

What has been the highlight of your high school career?
Basketball and extracurricular events

Would you like to thank anyone? Final Words?
I would like to thank all my teachers for putting up with me all these years. 

Salutatorian Highlight - Lane Wassmuth

A word of advice for Underclassman:
Respect your teachers and don’t always wait until the 
last minute to get things done!

What or who motivated you the most during 
high school and why?
My classmates and my parents because they always 
reminded me. 

What has been the highlight of your high school 
career?
Sports; especially basketball

Your Senior Quote
“Happiness isn’t having what you want, it’s wanting 
what you have”

Valedictorian Highlight - Kobe Droegmiller
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